
 
 

Earsdon Park Medical Practice – help with finding a new GP 

November 2017 

 

Earsdon Park Medical Practice will close on 31 March 2018, and all patients will 

need to register with another GP practice instead. 

 

If you would like help with choosing a new GP practice, we can help in these ways: 

 You could attend one our drop-in events on: 

o Tuesday 5 December, 3pm – 7pm at Shiremoor Resource Centre 

o Wednesday 6 December, 3pm – 7pm at the Oxford Centre 

 You can call the Patient Advice and Liaison Service (PALS) on 0800 032 0202 

 You can complete and return this form to your GP practice, who will arrange for 

someone to help 

 

Healthwatch North Tyneside, the independent champion for patients, is also 

available to discuss any concerns or questions you may have. You can contact 

Healthwatch on 0191 263 5321 or email info@healthwatchnorthtyneside.co.uk 

 

 

Name:   

 

Telephone number: 

 

Email address: 

 

Home address: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this form to your GP practice. 
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